
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

WEDNESDAY MARKET CLOSED 13TH MARCH DUE TO HIGH 

WINDS 

 

 
As is the norm when High Winds are forecast (a Yellow warning has been issued 

by the Met Office) Sevenoaks Town Council will be closing the Wednesday 

Market on 13th March only.  We are sorry for any inconvenience caused however 

safety to our traders and the public is paramount.  The market will return at 8am 

on Wednesday 20th March. 

 

 

Bonnie Tarling 

Committee Clerk 

12.03.2019 


